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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Re: Revised Renewal Appilcation
Byproduct Material License 35-12636-05
Docket No. 030-05950
Control No. 460919

Dear Mr. Cain:

Enclosed, in accordance with your request of July 27, 1987, is the revised
application for renewal of the subject license which expired February 26,
1986. The application submitted to your office January 27, 1986, has been
revi!ed to incorporate the requirements of the recently promulgated 10 CFR 39.

A noteworthy change in the current license is the omission of the Sr-90 and
Cadmium-109 sources. The Sr-90 sources were of an exempt quantity when
purchased in 1974, and a current inventory shows they have since decayed to
approximately 807. of the original activity. The Cadmium source was purchased
in 1971 and has decayed from 5 mCl to an exempt quantity (<2 uCl).

The required renewal fee was submitted to your office with the application
submitted January 27, 1986.

Sincerely,

,

J. C. Stauter, Director

Nuclear Licensing and Regulation
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